
Public Realm Works

Enhancing pedestrian access, streetscape
and car parking facilities within The Village
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Works take place April to September 2015

SOUTH CAR PARK 

The first phase of the transformation 
of The Village will start in April and will 
see the public pay and display South 
car park closed whilst the build works 
programme is underway at Mander 
Portman Woodward college.  Upon 
completion of the build works,  the pay 
and display car park will be resurfaced.  

NORTH CAR PARK

During April the North car park resurfacing 
works will commence and when completed 
pedestrian access,  in addition to car 
parking facilit ies will be improved.  

gREENFIELD CRESCENT WORKS

AMEY as part of a joint partnership with 
Calthorpe Estates,  during the spring,  will 
be commencing the complete overhaul 
and refurbishment of Greenfield Crescent.  
This will include high quality granite set 
finishes and a section of shared surface,  
all-in-all creating an impressive new look 
for the Crescent and one which will 
enhance pedestrian access.

There will be periods during the Crescent 
and car parking works when the pay 
and display car parks will be closed and 
access along Greenfield Crescent may be 
restricted to one lane.  We hope to keep 
the disruption down to a minimum, and will 
notify all customers affected of alternative 
temporary car parking arrangements.  

Thanks for your patience and support 
during the works to improve The Village.  

For further information contact us or visit
www.thevillageedgbaston.co.uk

Calthorpe Estates,  76  Hagley Road,  Edgbaston,  Birmingham B16  8LU
T: 0121  248  7676      E: enquiry@calthorpe.co.uk

Map of The Village, denoting public car parks and 
Greenfield Crescent works
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